
REPORT.
The past year has been much like previous ones, as regards • 

work for. young men, The Association’s influence has been for good 
among its members, and young men generally. The reports'of 
Committees do not show any falling off in interest among those who 
have had charge of its affairs. j ,

We have however met with: most serious loss in the removal 
of our dear brother and ardent fellow worker James B, Morrow 
None knew him better than your President and we can only say at 
present his loss seems irreparable. His love for our Association was 
intense, and he had a warm affection for every member of it, and if 
any of them suffered, he suffered. We will miss him for ycars to 
«mine, but wo can by following his example as a Christian man, apd 
living his devoted life, join him in a more blessed- Association which 
shall stand forever.I

MISSION AND DEVOTIONS.
Advantage ijcas taken of the arrival in this city of the deputa­

tion sent by the International Executive io the'Maritime Provinces 
and two or thi-ee addressee were, delivered by them, which were lis­
tened to with profit. The Committee feel under obligation to the 
delegates—brethren Hall and Cree, for their visit.

The Gôspel Meeting'.—The same plan as adopted last year was 
pursued this,' viz of holding Sunday afternoon services in the large 
Hall during the winter mouths, and in the Class-room during the 
summer, both of which were attended with the usual results.

The annual Week of Prayer was observed as heretofore, but a 
change was made in the mode of conducting the same—the meetings 
being placed in the hands of the chairman, without the additional 
aid of ministers to address. It being considered more in harmony 
with the object sought, thereby calling out more prayer on the 
aff^ded^6 m6mber8’ additional opportunity for doing so being thus
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